
TIMBERS CREEK PROJECT UPDATE 
 

Hi Neighbors! 
 
The Timbers Creek engineering studies and design have been completed and 
construction is scheduled to start early December this year (2019).  
 
The project is located just south of S. Pinery Parkway between Songbird Wy. and 
Scenic Pine Ct. in the Timbers subdivision.  It will extend from S. Pinery Parkway 
approximately 2,000 feet SSW towards Sage Thrasher Rd.  
 
The drainage improvement project is a collaboration between Douglas County, 
Mile High Flood District (formerly Urban Drainage Flood Control District) and the 
High Prairie Farms Metro District.  
 
A major goal of the project is to reduce erosion along the stream bed and 
adjacent creek banks. Planned improvements will include the replacement of a 
portion of the concrete trail, adding a concrete box culvert (pedestrian bridge) 
over the creek and installing several log and plant check dams.   
 
Construction is expected to continue through the winter and into the spring. 
Although no homes will be directly impacted, neighbors in the area will likely 
notice an increase in activity including some earthmoving equipment (i.e. 
backhoes, dump trucks, etc.). Plantings and revegetation activity won’t begin until 
early spring. Additional information can be found on the High Prairie Farms 
website (HPFMD.org) Project updates will be provided as they become available. 
 

The 24 hour emergency number for this project is: (720) 936-3620 

http://hpfmd.org/

